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Circular 071-2024 
 

20 August 2024 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
ROAD BETWEEN BUSHWILLOW AND PETANQUE PISTRE HAS BEEN OPENED. 
 
Please take note the road between Bushwillow and the Petanque pistre has been opened again. 
 
The trenching to connect cables from the Lifestyle Centre to the electricity kiosk at the gate has been 
concluded and the paving in the road repaired. 
 
I would like to thank you for your patience during this process. 
 
 
Regards 
  

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


